
GET UP TO $500

Starting June 1, 2024, Shoreline businesses serving or selling food must use:
•	 Reusable service ware for on-site dining
•	 Commercially compostable service ware for takeout and to-go orders

To help businesses comply with these new rules, the City of Shoreline is 
offering businesses up to $500 worth of reusable and compostable service 
ware products to replace single-use plastic items.

to switch your single-use service ware to 
reusable and compostable items!

Reusable
plates, bowls,

cups & utensils

To learn more and apply, scan the QR code or visit 
ShorelineWA.gov/Compost.

Reusable
bus tubs & carts

Compostable 
or wood

service ware

http://www.ShorelineWA.gov/Compost
http://ShorelineWA.gov/Compost


Support provided in part by a grant from the Washington State Department of Ecology.

FOLLOW THESE FOUR EASY 
STEPS TO GET UP TO $500 OF 
REUSABLES & COMPOSTABLES:

Sign up for a site visit to learn 
about switching to reusables and 
compostables

1

Choose from a list of approved 
reusable and compostable items2

Submit an application3

Receive your new service ware4

March 2024


